
CITY OF MERIDEN 

Request for Qualifications 

The City of Meriden is accepting sealed proposals for: 

RFQ024-40 

 Architectural Engineering and Design Services for Meriden Senior Center 

 The City of Meriden is seeking to engage the services from qualified, certified and licensed Engineering 

Firms to provide Architectural Engineering and Design Services for a new Meriden Senior Center and 

Health Services Facility. Copies of specifications and requirements are available for review, download 

and printing on the both the City’s Purchasing website (www.meridenct.gov/business/bids-rfps/) and 

State DAS website https://webprocure.proactiscloud.com). 

Rawle Dummett 

Purchasing Officer

February 27, 2024 

http://www.meridenct.gov/business/bids-rfps/

